
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
MCL/HWO 
 
19th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Half Term 6; Alton Towers; Tuesday 12th September 2023 
 
We are writing to confirm that your child has been allocated a Golden Ticket which earns them a 

place on the half term six rewards experience trip to Alton Towers on Tuesday 12th September 

2023. We are running these rewards in the new term as the tickets are cheaper and the queues 

will be much smaller as it is classed as off-peak. 

In your child achieving this, they have managed to secure a positive behaviour record, which is 

95% net positive for half term six. They have secured a minimum of 95% attendance as well as a 

four for their investment in learning in homework. This is simply superb. 

The students will travel by bus from Maltby Academy and depart at 7.30am, therefore we ask they 

arrive at school no later than 7.00am so we can register them and plan to depart on time at 

7.30am. They will arrive back at approx. 6.00pm at Maltby Academy. Due to the late return time 

please make arrangements for your child to be collected from the Academy. 

They will be remotely supervised by a number of teaching and pastoral staff throughout the day 

and be allocated group numbers on the day. It is a non-uniform event, however, we do ask that 

they wear their lanyard for ID purposes and to help with registration on the day itself. Students will 

be required to bring their own packed lunch. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, please 

indicate this on the parental consent form and a packed lunch will be provided. 

If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the parental consent form - link 

below.  

https://forms.office.com/e/uWJ1KLFqVe 

If you have any questions about the trip or any queries about the day itself, please contact Miss 

Simon on csimon@maltbyacademy.com Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 

 

Mr Clark 

Assistant Principal 
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